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January 31, 2008 

Dr. John Nixon 
Interim President 
Mt. San Antonio College 
1100 N. Grand A venue 
Walnut CA 91789 

Dear President Nixon: 

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western 
Association of Schools and Colleges, at its meeting on January 9-11, 2008, 
reviewed the Midterm Report submitted by Mt. San Antonio College. The 
purpose of this review was to assure that the recommendations made by the 
evaluation team are addressed by the institution and that the college has also 
considered the self-identified areas of concern which were included in the 
institutional self study. 

The Commission took action to accept the Midterm Report and commend 
the college for the thorough analysis it provided of its success in addressing 
the Commission' s recommendations as well as for providing links to 
additional evidence in support of the report. 

The Midterm Report will become part of the accreditation history of the 
college and should be used in preparing for the next comprehensive 
evaluation. 

The Commission requires that you give the report and this letter appropriate 
dissemination to your college staff and to those who were signatories of 
your college report. This group should include the Chancellor, campus 
leadership, and the Board of Trustees. The Commission also requires that 
all reports be made available to students and the public. Placing copies in 
the college library can accomplish this. 

Please note that the next comprehensive evaluation of Mt. San Antonio 
College will occur in Fall 2010. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D. 
President 

BAB/tl 

cc: Board President, Mt. San Antonio College 
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